
 

Dear 4 Yellow, 
I hope you all had a nice Easter holiday... and didn't eat too many Easter eggs! 
It's been very strange not seeing you all every day, and I've missed you all, 
especially our morning high five, hug or REALLY long secret handshake! 

I can’t believe it’s been four weeks since we’ve been in school and our days 
were much more normal with some structure! Knowing you, I’m sure that you 
have been keeping up with reading every day, some times table practice and 
maybe having a go at some of the Home Learning activities that we’ve been 
putting up on the website? It’s really important that you don’t worry about not 
understanding any of the work in the Home Learning, we’ll go over it all once 
we’re back at school! 

In the meantime, I’d love to know what you’ve been getting up to. This is a 
great opportunity for you all to be spending more time doing the things we 
can’t spend as much time on at school – more art, music, cooking, dancing – 
whatever makes you laugh and feel happy. I’ve been watching lots of the 
Great British Bake Off and become a Star Baker myself, as well as doing lots 
of running on the seafront. We are really excited about introducing Google 
Classroom this week, so if you are able to have a go at using that then you’ll be 
able to say hello, share what you’ve been doing and access the Home Learning 
too. 

I can’t wait to be back at school with you all. After all of the Joe Wicks 
workouts I’ve been doing, you’re all up for a challenge on the Daily Mile! 

Missing you lots, 

Miss Bray 

An important message                
for you! 

Miss Bray… Star Baker!  


